
June 11, 1985

DISTRIBUTION

'ocketNos. 50-335
and 50-389

Mr. J. W. Williams, Jr.
Vice President
Nuclear Energy Department
Florida Power 5 Light Company
P. 0. Box 14000
Juno Beach, Florida 33408

Dear Mr. Williams:

SUBJECT: SAFETY PARAMETER DISPLAY SYSTEM
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The staff has completed its review of your submittals dated February 3, 1984
(L-84-27), March 1, 1984 (L-84-48 and L-84-49), November 2, 1984 (L-84-285)
January 14, 1985 (L-85-19), and April 9, 1985 (L-85-137) dealing with the Safety
Parameter Display System (SPDS) on St. Lucie Plant, Unit Nos. 1 and 2.

The results of the staff's review are contained in the enclosed Safety Evaluation.
(SE). As indicated in the SE, there is a need for additional information of a

confirmatory nature concerning parameter selection. The information required is
detailed in Section III.B of the SE. The review of this information will be
conducted as a,plant specific review. Your action on all other requirements of
TMI Action Item I.D.2 are considered acceptable. Based on the staff's
evaluation of your submittals, it is concluded that no serious safety questions
or inade'quacies are posed by the proposed SPDS and, therefore, it is acceptable
for you to continue implementing your SPDS program. The conclusion that SPDS

implementation may continue does not imply staff confirmation that the SPDS meets
the requirements of Supplement 1 of NUREG-0737. Such confirmation can be made

"
only after a post-implementation audit or when the staff has otherwise obtained
sufficient information.

It is requested that you provide the additional information requested in the SE

within 30 days of your receipt of this letter or provide a date that you can meet
within 15 days of teceipt of this letter.

The staff review was conducted under its TAC Nos. 51285 and 51286. These TACs
'have now been administratively closed and new TACs will be assigned when you
provide the information concerning parameter selection.

Please- contact the project manager, D. Sells (301) 492-9735, if you have any
questions.
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Nr. J. W. Williams, Jr.

This request for information affects fewer than ten respondents; therefore, OMB

clearance is not required under P.L. 96-511.

Sincerely,

Or1glnal signed by

.'Edward J. Butcher, Acting. Ghief:.
Operating Reactors Branch ¹3
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
Safety Evaluation
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